. Memo

TO: Public Works Committee
FROM: Ed Andrews, Public Works Director
DATE: August 3, 2018

SUBJECT: PPUATS / Transmap Roadway Mapping 80/20 Grant

In follow up to earlier discussions on the regional pavement condition mapping updates, I'm
please to pass along that Tri-County / PPUATS will receive State funding to assist with
additional mapping on Local Roadways in addition to just the Federal Aid Urban (FAU) Routes.
For the City of Washington this would expand the 10.5 miles of FAU routes into the full 75 miles
of streets (less the alleys and cemetery roadways) at an 80/20 match. Th2 20% match is
approximately $2,900, comparing favorably to the previous Roadbotics mapping.

Committee will recall though that Transmap uses a full LIDAR collection system, allowing
additional asset reduction such as sign inventory, sidewalk condition survey, etc. could be done
for the City at a later date, as budget allows.

The first round of interim deliverables for the FAU routes is being posted to their website. It
would be the intention to participate with this mapping effort under the local match which is had
been budgeted as a similar amount for RoadBotics.



